
 
CLACKAMAS COUNTY 

NOTICE OF ANTICIPATED BID OPPORTUNITY #2018-19 
Tri-City Water Resource Recovery Facility (WRRF) Solids Handling Improvements 

Project (Project P632162) 
April 11, 2018 

 
Clackamas County (“County”), on behalf of the Clackamas County Service District (“CCSD1”) 
and Water Environment Services (“WES”), through their Board of County Commissioners 
intends to publish Invitation To Bid #2018-19 on April 17, 2018. 

The Work under this Contract will consist of, but is not limited to the furnishing all labor, 
materials and equipment necessary to construct a new 1.3 million gallon anaerobic digester, a 
new Dewatering and Digester Control Building, a new digester gas purification system, a new 
digester gas storage system, a new 600 kW cogeneration engine, refurbishment of systems in the 
existing Thickening Building, Cogeneration Building and two existing anaerobic digesters and 
associated systems including associated HVAC, odor control, electrical and plumbing elements.  
The Work includes constructing site roadways and site piping. 

The Work includes furnishing and installing related equipment, storm sewers, conduits, 
electrical, instrumentation and control, Site work, building heating systems and other 
appurtenances necessary to complete the Work and to provide a complete and functional system 
constructed in accordance with the Bidding Documents. 

The Work will be completed in all respects within 910 calendar days from the date when the 
Contract Time commences to run. 

The Site of the Work is the Tri-City Water Resource Recovery Facility (“WRRF”), located at 
15941 Agnes Avenue, Oregon City, Oregon 97045 (Site). 

Bidding Documents will be available to download on April 17, 2018 from 
http://orpin.oregon.gov/open.dll/welcome .  Prospective Bidders will need to sign in to download 
the information and that information will be accumulated for a Plan Holder’s List.  Prospective 
Bidders are responsible for obtaining any Addenda from Website listed above. The Owner’s 
Website, www.clackamas.us/bids, will direct Prospective Bidders to the ORPIN website.  If 
problems are experienced downloading the Bidding Documents, please contact Ryan Rice at 
503.742-5446. 
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